
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC LIQUOR HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Albuquerque Liquor Hearing Officer, Steven M. 

Chavez, pursuant to § 60-6B-4D(1), NMSA 1978 as amended, and § 10-8-3D(1) Revised Ordinances, of 

Albuquerque, New Mexico,  1994 as amended, will hold a public hearing at the Albuquerque/Bernalillo 

County Government Center, located at One Civic Plaza NW, Albuquerque, New Mexico, in the City Council 

Committee Room, 9
th

 Floor, Room 9081 on , Friday, March 31, 2017 at 9:00a.m. for the purpose of 

considering the application for a liquor license set forth hereunder and any protests and objections to the 

granting thereof.  Protests and objections may be made by any interested persons. 

Persons wishing to protest and object to the liquor license request set forth hereunder should be 

present at the hearing with the City of Albuquerque  Liquor Hearing Officer at the time, date and place of 

hearing. 

NOTICE OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:  If you have a disability and require special 

assistance to participate in this hearing, please contact Sandra Chavez at least three days before the hearing 

date at 768-3147. 

 

1. Liquor License/Application 2705/1034781 

 Applicant: Fun Eats and Drink, LLC 

Doing Business As: Fox & Hound #65063 

Proposed Location: 4301 The Lane @25 NE, Albuquerque, NM 87109 

Applicant is requesting a Transfer of Ownership an of Inter-Local Dispenser Liquor License 

No. 2705 on premise consumption and patio service. 

 

Steven M.  Chavez, Esq.,    February 27, 2017 

Liquor Hearing Officer 


